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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  

HELLOWORLD APPOINTS NEW CFO  

 

Melbourne, 2nd May 2022 

 
Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) today announced the appointment of Mr Michael Smith as Chief 

Financial Officer of the Company, effective 2 May 2022.  

Mike, a Chartered Accountant and experienced Chief Financial Officer, brings a wealth of financial and 
operational knowledge to HLO from over 25 years as a finance professional, including 12 years as 
CFO and CEO of Amplifon Australia. Prior to this Mike was the CFO at Adacel Technologies and a 
senior manager at PwC. 

 
Mr Andrew Burnes, CEO and Managing Director, said “we are delighted that Mike is joining the team 

at HLO. Mike brings a wealth of experience across a range of industries and businesses; his 

experience will be an asset to HLO, and we look forward to Mike playing an important part within our 

executive team.” 

 

-ENDS- 

 

About Helloworld Travel Limited  
 
Helloworld Travel Limited (ASX: HLO) is a leading Australian and New Zealand travel distribution 
company, comprising retail & business travel networks, air ticket consolidation, wholesale travel services 
destination management services (inbound) and online operations.  

 
INVESTOR CONTACT:    
Stephen Coote 
Deputy CFO  
Helloworld Travel Limited 
+ 61 3 9867 9600 

 

 


